W'104]FM W,

September 10, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein, KSBV
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of WQHQ at 104.7 Mhz, just
before 3pm Central Time on July 8, 1990

We are happy you have taken the time to write us of this and
good luck in your future FM DXing efforts.

Sincerely,
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Ron Gillenardo
General Manager
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